
I oppose this bill due to the fact it is unfair to private school staff.  Giving a cause of action to only non- TSPC educators is unfair and 
unnecessary.  Hopefully you can see that all private school staff need as much support as TSPC licensed educators.  The inequities 
of this bill shine bright and I urge you to oppose this bill.  


